Heidi Antrim

My family has personally owned boats my entire life and we use them regularly. And my whole life
I've watched as we expell waste into the water. Ever since I was young I've found it absolutely
disgusting, completely disrespectful, and a horrible mistreatment of the beautiful waters we are
priviliged enough to have access to.

I thoroughly believe it is our duty to preserve these waters. Not only for our current and future use,
but for the health of our environment and the other species that live there. This is not something we
can just push out of our minds. This is something that needs to be resolved and put an end to
immediately.

I seriously implore that the Puget Sound be declared a No Discharge Zone as soon as possible. |
have grown up loving the waters around Washington but I now refuse to step a foot in them because
of the contaminants I see dumped into them on a daily basis. Please, for us and the future, make the
Puget Sound a No Discharge Zone!

Thank you



